

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary

15 December 1993

Dear Archbishop

To follow up our conversation earlier this morning, I am sending with this fax the text of the Joint Declaration which the Prime Minister - assuming no hiccups - will be issuing with the Taoiseach around noon today.

The Prime Minister was very grateful for your support.

I am sending the Joint Declaration separately to Bishop Sheppard.

C. Harriche p RODERIC LYNE

The Most Reverend Derek Worlock

CA